
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING 

 
The Delaware State Housing Authority (DSHA) will hold a virtual public meeting on Tuesday,  
November 14, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. for the purpose of providing any interested citizens the opportunity to  
comment on proposed changes to the Delaware Community Development Block Grant Program  
Guidelines for Fiscal Year 2024.  
 
FY2024 CDBG Virtual Public Meeting  
Hosted by Nicole Starecheski 
 
Microsoft Teams Link:  
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_NDU3Njg5N2ItODY2Ni00YmQ4LTg0OGUtNjBkOWI1MTkxMDlh%40thread.v2/0?context=
%7b%22Tid%22%3a%228c09e569-51c5-4dee-abb2-8b99c32a4396%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22027c84e1-76b6-
4886-be72-3cb0792ca5e2%22%7d 
 
Tuesday, November 14, 2023 10:00 am | 1 hour | (UTC-04:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Meeting ID: 249 244 847 530 
Passcode: nwHP5B 
Agenda: FY2024 CDBG Guidelines 
 
Join with a video conferencing device. 
979352250@t.plcm.vc 
Video Conference ID: 116 129 213 2 
 
Join through call in (audio only). 
+1 302-504-8986 ext. 856864625# 
Phone Conference ID: 856 8664 625# 
 
The period for receiving written comments on the Guidelines will close at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 29, 
2023. Written comments can be submitted via e-mail to Nicole.Starecheski@delaware.gov. You may view the 
proposed Guidelines at DSHA’s website http://www.destatehousing.com/Landlords/dv_cdbg.php.  
 
This federally-funded program will provide funds to support Community Development activities in eligible 
communities in Kent and Sussex Counties. Accommodations are available in reading this Notice for anyone with 
disabilities by calling DSHA at 302-739-4263 or 888-363-8808. TTY/ ASCII/ VOICE/ VCO users may utilize the 
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) at 800-676-3777. Questions on this Notice should be directed to Nicole 
Starecheski at 302-739-0232 or via e-mail at Nicole.Starecheski@delaware.gov. 

 

 


